
PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
SCO No. 220-221, Sector 34-A, Chandigarh 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Inviting Suggestions and Objections of the Public and Stakeholders 
On proposed amendments in Supply Code, 2014 

 In view of the introduction of the two part tariff with effect from 01.01.2018 and 

also to facilitate Ease of Doing Business, simplify the procedure for recovery of 

charges and streamline the procedure for dealing with cases of Unauthorised Use of 

Electricity, the Commission proposes to amend various provisions of Punjab State 

Electricity Regulatory Commission (Electricity Supply Code & Related Matters) 

Regulations, 2014. A Staff Paper in this regard has been prepared and is available 

on the website of the Commission www.pserc.nic.in. Suggestions and objections are 

invited from the public and stakeholders on the same so as to reach the undersigned 

at the address mentioned above on or before 15.01.2018 in person or by post or 

through email at secretarypsercchd@gmail.com. The Staff Paper does not 

necessarily represent the views of the Commission.  

Secretary 

Click here for Staff Paper 

Click here for Proposed Amendments 

 

http://www.pserc.nic.in/pages/Staff-Paper-22.12.2017.pdf
http://www.pserc.nic.in/pages/proposed-amendments-22.12.2017.pdf

